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Hi,
I am the landlord of 25E Conway street.

Regarding this planning application, I would like to object to it on the following grounds:

1 - working hours: in the documentation I am unable to find reference to what hours the building works
will take place between. As all flats in 25 are tenanted, including the basement flat, I would like to
object to any works taking place unless under sociable working hours, i.e. 9-5 Mon-Fri, with no
weekend work. Given the extensive nature of the work proposed I see no other way in which the
tenants in the adjoining flats will be able to enjoy their right to a peaceful environment otherwise.

2 - Impact on the light to the courtyard of 25: I do not see an assessment on the impact of light to the
courtyard of 25 following from the works. I would like to object to any work taking place that may
impact the quantity or quality of light reaching the courtyard, and if the additional storey of 23 does
impact this then I and the other landlords would object strongly.

Yours,

Greg
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